
 

           Fall 2017 News

Despite the fact that the best two weeks of the summer were in September, it is 
my sad task to announce that the end of the boating season is near.

The club has been informed that, weather permitting, Elliott Construction will be 
removing the docks that members have contracted for removal about October 15. If 
you have made those arrangements you will want to have your dock ready to go before 
then. 

If you are removing your own dock it should be out by the Thanksgiving 
weekend. If it will be in longer please make arrangements with the Harbour Master on 
your side. There should not be any stakes left that would pose a hazard.

All members are reminded to not leave anything on the property of the club 
neighbours. There are two places only that docks may be left over the winter. On the 
north side in the west parking area and on the south by the cement pad. 

The amendments to the bylaws that were distributed in the Spring newsletter 
were passed at the Fall General meeting. A revised copy of the Bylaws should be 
available soon on line at  http://www.pineriverboatclub.ca.

And now the sad news. The Fall General meeting passed an increase to the 
annual dues. This proposed increase appeared in the Spring newsletter, was noted at 
the Spring General meeting, duly moved, seconded and passed. The rational was that 
despite a positive balance in 2017, the club had a negative balance for the four 
previous years. The initiation and social fees remain unchanged. The annual dues for 
2018 will be two hundred fifty dollars ($250). The late fee for payment after March 31 
will remain at fifty dollars ($50). 

Gordon Cale
Secretary, 

http://www.pineriverboatclub.ca

